
Newsletter/Newyddion
Message from the Head teacher                  

Welcome/Croeso to our new 
pupils

Class 1 
Luke Jones

Class 3
Ava John
Priya Lewis
Luca Taylor
Olivia Wilsher

Class 5
Eli Hern

Class 6 
Mikey Bush

Class 7
Deri Manning
Joshua Walbyoff

Congratulations/Llongyfarchiadau

As we approach the end of term we would like to thank you for your continued support. Our pupils 
have settled well after the summer break and engaged with their learning with enthusiasm. We 
have added a new learning space for the pupils over the summer called the “Learning Zone”, where 
pupils can have opportunities to consolidate their learning outside of their classroom space. They 
have accepted the new system very well. Pupils had an array of experiences in addition to the high 
quality learning we provide here at Crownbridge, which have included a number of sports events, 
the swimming gala, rugby festival & Horse riding lessons by RDA. We had Beauty and the Beast 
Pantomime provided by M & M productions come in to entertain us all. Most of all I am pleased to 
report we have re-introduced whole school events like the Remembrance service held at 
Llanyrafon Methodist Church, Harvest Festival and of course our busy calendar for Christmas 
events.

Congratulations to teacher Laura Whewell and her family for the safe arrival of her baby girl 
Mya. We look forward to meeting her soon and I am sure Layla will make a brilliant big sister.

Welcome/Croeso
After October half term we welcomed back our outreach team back to Crownbridge. They will be 
based permanently in the cabin on main site.

We wish you all a happy, safe and 
Festive Christmas holiday and look forward to seeing you all again on  
Monday 9th January 2022.

Diolch for your support. 
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PROPOSED EXPANSION OF OUR SCHOOL - 50 MORE PLACES JANUARY 2024 
PLANNING HAS BEEN ACCEPTED – YIPEEEEEEEEEE!

Look out for the formal documents via Parentmail and our Website 
TCBC Education department and Tilbury Douglas Construction team alongside myself and Governors have  

completed a design for a proposed ground floor plan. We are very pleased with the progress so far and ASAP 
will share these draft plans on completion with the community. Look out for sign posts for these plans.        

21stcenturylearning@torfaen.gov.uk
PUPIL VOICE – separate arrangements are being made for pupils to have a voice 
regarding what they would like to see in the new provision. Our Voice group are co-
ordinating their views and will submit to TCBC in the same way as other consultees. 

School Website
A place to access whole 

school news, get copies of  
polices and enjoy videos 

and photographs of school 
events  

For formal secure messages 
about school policy, 

organisation, events  etc. 
Informal sharing of school 
life and ParentMail alerts.

A way of sharing 
teaching & learning 
between class and 

home 


